Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Please detail how much money the council spent on agency staff during the following periods:

 

For the tax years

April 2011 – April 2012

April 2012 – April 2013

April 2013 – April 2014

April 2014 – April 2015

April 2015 – April 2016

April 2016 – April 2017 

April 2017 – to date

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.  

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=14737&dataset=14742&month=&year=&frequencyPublished=&q
Figures for the last quarter of 2017 are intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  This letter therefore acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

